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The Northome Senior Class is in the process of planning a Senior Trip to the Wisconsin 

Dells.  Due to Covid the last few years we have missed out on many opportunities such as 

Germany, New York, College fairs, and other places.  We are hoping to go Tuesday through 

Friday, since those days the prices would be lower and there won’t be as many people there. 

We plan on going in between the Basketball and Spring sport seasons sometime in March. At 

this time there are nine students planning on attending.

We are planning on staying at the Wilderness Resort in one of the cabins, the cabin costs $914 

a night, the cabin includes a kitchen, lounge area, etc. We would be at the waterparks, at the 

cabin, restaurants, if there are any shopping areas check those out. We would bring supplies to 

make our own breakfast.  

Our class has fundraised over the past few years and will continue to do so in the coming 

months.  We are requesting that the School District allow us to be absent from School Tuesday 

through Friday, and provide transportation.  No substitute teachers will be needed as we plan on 

asking two parents to chaperone us.

Sincerely, Northome Class of 2022


